

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Newly Elected Members to the AACC Presidents Academy Executive Committee

From: Angel M. Royal, Chief of Staff, AACC

Date: May 4, 2016

Re: Results of the 2016 Presidents Academy Executive Committee (PAEC) Elections

Congratulations, you have been successful in the 2016 AACC Presidents Academy Executive Committee (PAEC) election. The individuals listed below (by region) have been declared election winners, and were certified by the AACC Board of Directors at its meeting on April 9, 2016 in Chicago, IL. PAEC terms begin on July 1, 2016, and continue through June 30, 2019.

Angel M. Lyal

Northern Region

Margaret McMenamin, President, Union County College (NJ)

**Pacific Region** 

Sandra Fowler-Hill, Campus President, Portland Community College - Rock Creek (OR) Glen Roquemore, President, Irvine Valley College (CA)

**Central Region** 

Laura Coleman, President, Bay de Noc Community College (MI)

Western Region

Joe Schaffer, President, Laramie County Community College (WY)

Southern Region

Jason Hurst, President, Chipola College (FL)

Jim Henningsen, President, College of Central Florida

The next meeting of the Presidents Academy Executive Committee is scheduled to take place on July 16, 2016 from 10:00am – 12:00pm in Coeur d'Alene, Idaho. All members of the PAEC are encouraged to attend the meeting and register for the Presidents Academy Summer Institute (PASI). Dr. George Knox, President, Labette Community College in Kansas is PAEC Chair for 2016-17, and will preside over this meeting. If you have any questions about the registration process for PASI, please do not hesitate to contact me at aroyal@aacc.nche.edu or via telephone at 202-728-0200.

Again, congratulations on your success in the election!

CC: Dr. Walter G. Bumphus

Dr. George Knox